
Friday, January 18, 2019 
  
 TGIF!  I hope you all had a wonderful week.  We learned so much about penguins! Be 
sure to ask your child to tell you some fun penguin facts.  We worked on our graphing skills, 
addition skills, and ordering from shortest to tallest.  The kids also worked on life size self portraits 
during art this week!  They turned out really well.     

Weekly Focus 
Letter - Pp 
Number - 16 
Rhyme - bee 
Focus Question - Could you have a penguin as a pet? 

 Next week we will be talking about Martin Luther King Jr. and discussing what it means to 
be kind to everyone.  We will make friendship bracelets, talk about how unkind words can hurt a 
friend, and work on our writing skills.   

Weekly Focus 
Letter - Qq 
Number - 17 
Rhyme - Cat 
Focus Question - What can you do to make the world a better place? 

 Valentine's day is coming up!  If anyone is interested in planning a classroom party let us 
know!  We had so much fun at Halloween we would love to do it again.   

 Our 100th day of school is quickly approaching!  Weather permitting, it will be on January 
30th.  We will be doing a lot of fun 100th day activities and we are asking all of the kids to bring in 
a collection of 100 items.  These can be brought in anytime between now and January 30th.  We 
will be talking about the collections and displaying them, but they will be returned.  Some fun 
examples include pennies, buttons, cereal, pom poms, paper clips, etc. 

 The laundry schedule will be as follows: 
 - January: Watters-Sandrock Family 
 If anyone is interested in doing laundry and earning service hours in February please let 
us know! 

 Thank you to everyone that brought in items from our wish list.  We appreciate you! 

Enjoy the long weekend!    
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa  


